From: fasteasy100@aol.com [mailto:fasteasy 100@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 2:55 PM

To: Ken MacNab; mali@technical-studies.com

Subject: Re: Reso and Approved Plans - Calistoga Chevron

Hello Ken,

This is regarding Plan for Calistoga Chevron Canopy.

First, | would like to thank City of Calistoga, pianning commission for working with us on this
project. As you and all other staff members would agree that we also had work with the commete
and bring the project where everybody is comfortable. There is only one issue that we are not
agree with and that is Hours of Cperation.

| Yasmin Ali hereby would like to appeal the last clause # 12 regarding Hours of Operation.
Please send me proper forms to filled out for this appeal. We hereby like to request to have this
appeal hearing in Feb-2010. This will give us enough time to make the meeting with neighbors
and workout any issue.

Thanks.

Yasmin Ali



